· [bookmark: _GoBack]FW: South Bethany News Update - Trash‏
From: Pam Smith [mailto:administrator@southbethany.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2012 3:36 PM
Subject: South Bethany News Update - Trash
 
The yard waste pickup truck that was in town today broke down.  Allied Waste
is bringing another truck back today.  What yard waste they don't get today
they will get tomorrow. 
 
Allied Waste is picking up the rest of the regular trash today.  Allied
Waste will be back on Thursday to pick up the rest of the construction
debris and the bulk trash.
 
We apologize for the inconvenience.  Allied Waste is doing the best they can
considering the incredible volume of trash that is in town.
 
Town of South Bethany
402 Evergreen Rd.
South Bethany, DE 19930
Phone:  (302) 539-3653
 
 

